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8th November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
At Monday’s INSET, we welcomed members of staff from Kingfield Primary School and St John’s Primary School to 
our school and also joined the other schools in the SWAN Trust virtually.  We were all working on the vision for the 
recently expanded Trust and getting to know members of staff from other schools.  It was a really positive day and 
ideas and suggestions have been given to Elaine Cooper, the Trust’s CEO with how we can further move forward as 
a group of schools to further enhance the education and experiences for the children in our care. 
 
At Tuesday’s INSET, we had a full day of training for the phonics scheme that we use—Read, Write Inc.  Phonics is 
so crucial in starting the children on their journey of becoming a reader and it is important that all members of staff 
have knowledge and understanding of phonics and how best to support children of all reading levels. 
 
New, updated website 
Please take a look at our new school website! It is now up and running—a huge thank you to Mrs Moulds who has 
worked so hard to get it up and running and to Matt Egan (Local Governor) for his support as well. 
Barnsbury Primary School - Websites  

 
The ELSA study: EarLy Surveillance for Auto-immune diabetes  
Please look out for communication from us regarding the ELSA study. The ELSA study is screening children, aged     
3-13 years to find out their risk of getting type 1 diabetes. This is a simple finger stick blood test, and we have     
organised for the screening to be available at Barnsbury on Tuesday, 26th November.  We have sent out further 
information within a separate email.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please scan the QR code to find 

out more. 

Please scan the QR code to    

register interest. 

https://www.barnsbury.surrey.sch.uk/


Online Parent Courses—Family Lives 
Being a parent has never been easy. There are no      
manuals for it, and previous generations may not be able 
to provide the insight you're looking for. The family unit 
is more dispersed than ever, with some families           
existing hundreds of miles from what may be called a 
'core unit'. The rapid pace of societal change in the UK 
rapidly outstrips the knowledge of the immediate past. 
The result is that many parents may find themselves lost 
in a maelstrom of contradictory advice. For adults, time 
has never been more compacted. Family Lives has      
produced a series of online parenting courses, to make 
this challenge a little easier. If interested please follow 
the link below:  
https://www.familylives.org.uk/how-we-can-help/online
-parenting-courses 

Family Lives offers a confidential and free* helpline ser-
vice for families in England and Wales (previously known 
as Parentline). They can be contacted on 0808 800 
2222 for emotional support, information, advice and 
guidance on any aspect of parenting and family life. Their 
website is also a rich source of useful support and advice. 
(* Free from landlines and most mobiles)  
 
PTA Non-Uniform Day 
Please make a note of the forthcoming non-uniform day 
and donations needed for the PTA Christmas Fair. 
 
Parent/Teacher Consultations 
We look forward to welcoming parents into school for the parent Consultation meetings next week.  If you haven’t 
already signed up for a slot, please contact the School Office.  The events are happening on Tuesday 12th Novem-
ber between 3.30 and 5.30pm and Thursday 14th November between 3.30 and 7.00pm. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  Enjoy the fireworks safely! 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkcGOnDAQRL8GLhHINgbMwYdEyUg55wOQsRvwDtik217E30c7OytF0Uo59qvqUqvaHMcYzA76bl7M5CtKEWHGGBJVB0aXbfIxlE472Q4TK0HzvmE9EwNTJezGb6ODzb8CXqN3WnSyUazhahie6hvkrWRKtY18sh2IzAJjug7Q72jCaJw1lJ4WBIoZLXy6T_A7Q3gXP1CeHmk_3q
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkcGOnDAQRL8GLhHINgbMwYdEyUg55wOQsRvwDtik217E30c7OytF0Uo59qvqUqvaHMcYzA76bl7M5CtKEWHGGBJVB0aXbfIxlE472Q4TK0HzvmE9EwNTJezGb6ODzb8CXqN3WnSyUazhahie6hvkrWRKtY18sh2IzAJjug7Q72jCaJw1lJ4WBIoZLXy6T_A7Q3gXP1CeHmk_3q


Dates for your diary 2024-25 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November  

Friday 1st  Half Term 

Monday 4th INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th INSET Day 

Wednesday 6th Children return after half term 

Wednesday 6th  School Photos—Individual and Sibling 

Friday 8th 6.30-8.30pm—PTA—Barnsbury Boutique Night 

Tuesday 12th 3.30—5.30pm—Parents Evening (face to face) 

Tuesday 12th PTA—Bags to School 

Wednesday 13th PTA—Bags to School 

Wednesday 13th  Governors Meeting 

Thursday 14th 3.30—7.00pm Parents Evening (face to face) 

Thursday 14th  PTA—Bags to School 

Friday 15th  Year 6 Trip 

Monday 18th 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Wednesday 20th 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 22nd 9am—Rocksteady Concert—Friday Bands 

Friday 29th 9.00am 6L Class Assembly 

Friday 29th 10am—PTA—Hedgerow Planting 

Saturday 30th 2-5pm—PTA Christmas Fair 



Dates for your diary 2024-25 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December  

Monday 2nd KS1 Christmas Pantomime 

Thursday 5th 9am Rocksteady Concert—Thursday bands 

Friday 6th 9.00am 3M Class Assembly 

Tuesday 10th 9am Rocksteady—Tuesday bands 

Wednesday 11th Christmas Dinner and Jumper day 

Thursday 12th KS2 Pantomime 

Friday 13th KS2 Pantomime 

Monday 16th 9.15am—KS1 Christmas Production Dress Rehearsal 

Monday 16th 2pm—KS1 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 17th  9.15am -KS1 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 17th 2pm—KS1 Christmas Production 

Wednesday 18th Christmas Carol Concert Years 3 & 4 

Friday 20th 1.15pm End of Term 
















